
March 29th: Royal Premier & Parade – Calling all Princes and Princesses to the most royal of 
events at the Historic Fischer Theatre! Enter a magical setting with many royal characters to 
greet you. Decorate your crown, collect wildflowers from Snow White, get your hair 
tinseled, get a temporary royal crest tattoo, snap a photograph with your favorite character, 
get a souvenir cup filled with a themed beverage from the café, and participate in the 
scavenger hunt for Cinderella’s glass slippers. Princes and Princesses line up for the Royal 

Parade across the Fischer Theatre Stage for the guests to admire then settle in for a showing 
of Tangled with a lunchbox full of treats. 

June 28th: Fake Wedding – Have you ever wanted to crash a wedding? Now you get to, but it’s encouraged! Dress 
in your formal attire and sip on cocktails in the lobby. Find your seats in the auditorium as the most beautiful and 
elaborate wedding ceremony takes place. Who will the bride and groom be? You’ll just have to wait and see. 
Following the wedding, enjoy delicious food and cake, awkward family toasts, and dancing with the mother of the 
bride to the music of a surprise band. Party the night away with strangers and friends, celebrating love and 
marriage. 

October 24th & 25th, October 31st & November 1: Rocky Horror Show – Four opportunities to experience the 
Fischer Theatre’s live production of the Rocky Horror Show! Give yourself over to absolute pleasure. 

December 14: The Polar Bus Express – All Aboard the Polar Express! Board the bus offsite in your coziest 
pajamas and embark on an adventure to the Fischer Theatre. Complete with golden tickets, jingle bells, and a hot 
chocolate stop, you won’t be disappointed when you reach the North Pole for a showing of The Polar Express in 
the Fischer Theatre Auditorium. 

We appreciate every time you patronize the Fischer, whether it be a $5 or $100 ticket, your attendance allows us to 
keep our doors open. We hope you will attend these events and more in support of this incredible community 
resource. Strong attendance at our events allows us to continue offering a diverse range of programming. When 
attendance is low, it directly impacts our ability to bring in a variety of performances, films, and community events. 
Your support by attending, spreading the word, and bringing friends helps ensure we can keep providing high-
quality arts and entertainment for our community. 

If you are compelled to help us fulfill our mission as a sponsor or donor, I would love to chat with you about how 
we can make that a reality. We need your generosity now more than ever. If you have an opportunity for us to share 
about our mission and our need for financial support to a community group, please let us know. You can reach me 
at president@fischertheatre.com or at 217-474-2978.  

If you are compelled to make a donation now, you can use this link: https://www.paypal.com/donate/?cmd=_s-
xclick&hosted_button_id=VN82ZQ86W7KGQ&ssrt=1740168513149 

Or mail a check to: 

Vermilion Heritage Foundation  
P.O. Box 926 
Danville, IL 61832 
 
If you have made it this far in reading, thank you for your perseverance and interest in our organization! We are very 
proud of how far we've come, and we remain optimistic that we can keep the marquee shining with your patronage 
and support. 

Most Sincerely, 

Ashton Greer 
Vermilion Heritage Foundation 
Board President 
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